
 

 

HPHC DMV: Capital Family Youth Service - Message From Hwung (King) Muzungu 
 
Achille Acolatse 
April 1, 2023 
 

 

 

Capital Family Youth Service 

 

 April 2nd Sunday Service will be at 4:30 PM 

Location: 3600 New York Ave. NE 

 
  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

This week our youth will be producing the Sunday Service. All 
High School and Middle School students should attend the main 
service. 
 

The message will be given by King Muzungu titled "The 2nd Gen 
Playbook"  
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Watch Live at: live.capitalhphc.org 



 

 

 

We will have a special Holy Wine Ceremony from 6PM. See 
details below. 
 

The evening will conclude with a dinner for all in the Cafeteria. 
 

This week dinner is provided by the "DC Team."  
 

Doors open at 4:00 PM and service begins at 4:30 PM. 
As always, the service will also be Live Streamed 
at live.capitalhphc,org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear brothers and sisters,  
 

As we will have our first round of CheonBo Holy Wine 
Ceremonies starting on Sunday, April 2nd, we kindly would like to 
remind you to register, if you are joining any following 
ceremonies:  

• Special Grace 
• CIG Registration Blessing  
• CheonBo Induction Registration Blessing  

Please register here: forms,gle/VQffhRsfUCvEgUgt8 
 

Details for the CheonBo Holy Wine Registration can be 
found here. Please refer to the section "Regarding the CheonBo 
Holy Wine Ceremonies"  
 

For those who fell by having sexual relationship outside of the 
blessing and would like to receive the Special Grace, they should 
fill out the repentance and resolution letter and make an 
appointment with a central figure. If they are planning to become 
a matching candidate, they can report to a Blessing Interviewer.  
 

For any blessed couple in this category, pastors are the only 
person they report to. The pastors WILL NOT make a record and 
or share it with anyone.  
 

Please reach out to your local pastor for any questions or 
concerns.  
 

Thank you, 
 

Blessing and Family Ministry 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Pertinent Information Regarding  
the CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremonies: 

 

As mentioned before, all the Holy Wine Ceremonies are held on 
the subregional level with the Subregional Director officiating the 
ceremony. Everyone is invited to join the Holy Wine Ceremony. 
 

The same ceremony and the same wine is performing three 
functions: 
● Special Grace for all families including children. 
 

● Cheon Il Guk Registration Blessing for Blessed couples who 
were Blessed in 2018, 2021, 2022, and 2020 not in Korea, and 
other new Blessed couples that were Blessed after 2013. 
 

● CheonBo Registration Blessing for couples that will be inducted 
into the CheonBo Won in October 2023, or CheonBo couples that 
missed the 2021 Holy Wine ceremony. In the case of CheonBo 
couples who took Holy Wine and are now bringing their children, 
only the children are drinking the Holy Wine. 
 

Couples receiving the Blessing in Korea or in Las Vegas will take 
the Holy Wine before the Blessing ceremony, and do not 
participate in the local ceremonies. 
 

All participants must be present at one of our churches or the 
community’s usual place of gatherings for the Holy Wine 
Ceremony. If there are special cases such as hospitalization, too 
great of a distance from a local community, army service, and so 
forth, the Subregional Directors have authority to allow special 
arrangements, and members can connect with their local pastor 
in these cases. 
 

Members who are traveling on the dates of the ceremony in their 
subregions, can attend at a church in another subregion. The full 
list of available ceremonies can be found here. Each subregion 
has a registration form so members can sign in for which 
ceremony they are attending. 
 

When participating in a ceremony not in the member’s 
community, please connect with the pastors and register 
accordingly. Pastors and members can get their registration forms 
from the Secretary Generals. 
 

For the Holy Wine Ceremony, all participants should bring their 
Statement of Resolve in a sealed envelope, to be offered during 
the ceremony. 
 

Families can offer their gratitude donation based on the number 
13 at their local church or in this link. 

 

Dress code for the ceremony: 
Men: dark suit; women: white (or off-white) dress or suit 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Donate ONLINE HERE 
hsa.givingfuel,com/capital-hphc 
 

Give by Text; 

Text 2 Give 202-816-4632  
 

  

 

   

 

 
  

 
 


